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Assisting Canterbury’s Injured Jockeys

Founded in 2014, the Leg Up Fund provides emergency transitional financial assistance to
jockeys who have sustained on-track injuries, in the performance of their profession, at
Canterbury Park. Our long-term goal is to create a legacy that will enable the Leg Up Fund
to sufficiently assist every jockey injured at Canterbury Park in the years ahead. Reaching
that goal requires continuous effort and support; not only from those who participate and
are connected to horse racing, but from the thousands of fans from communities all over
Minnesota and far beyond who visit Canterbury Park every summer.

On May 27, 2018, the Leg Up Fund will hold its annual event at Canterbury
Park. The day will feature a silent auction, raffle drawing, jockey photos and a
special jockey challenge. 100% of the proceeds from this day will benefit the
Leg Up Fund.

We are looking for silent auction donations.

Your support of this fundraiser is greatly appreciated!

The Leg Up Fund is a registered 501(c)3 organization which relies solely on volunteer dona-
tions of time and money. Your donation is 100% tax deductible and will help to provide the
emergency financial assistance that is greatly needed at the time of an injury.

For more information, please call Michele Dahl at (952) 233-4879. Donations can be sent
to:

Michele Dahl

Attn: Leg Up Fund

Canterbury Park

1100 Canterbury Rd

Shakopee, MN 55379




